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THE CORP RATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON

MEMORANDUM

Patti Bridal, Chief Administrative Officer

Kevin Poole, Director of Corporate Administration
David Lind, Chief Fire-Rescue Services
Blake Macleod, Superintendent RCMP
James Rice, Director, Operations Services

FILE: 0810-20

DATE: October 21,2024

FROM: Sue Wood, Manager, Legislative Services

SUBJECT: FOLLOW UP - DOWNTOWN WASHROOMS - CALLS FOR SERVICE UPDATE

Council, at its Regular Meeting of September 3,2024 adopted the following resolution

"THAT Council receive for information the memorandum titled "Downtown
Washrooms - Cal/s for Seruice" dated August 16, 2024 and respectfully submitted
by the Director, Operations Selices."

At Council's request, Councillor Quiring discussed this item with the Downtown Vernon
Association and the attached correspondence has been received.

RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Council receive for information the memorandum titled "Follow Up - Downtown
Washrooms - Calls for Service" dated October 21, 2024 and respectfully submitted by
the Manager, Legislative Services.

Respectfully submitted :

lruuL
Sue Wood
Manager, Legislative Services

Attachment 1 - Memorandum dated August 16, 2024 which includes Attachment 1

Memorandum dated October 28,2021
Attachment 2 - Email dated September 10, 2024 from Executive Director,
Vernon Association
Attachment 3 - Email dated September 19,2024 from McCulloch Court

Approved for the Agenda by the
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